San Beda College Alabang

8 Don Manolo Blvd, Alabang Hills Village
Alabang, Muntinlupa City 1770
8842-3511

OFFICE OF THE RECTOR

GENERAL MEMORANDUM No. 001-2021-2022

To:  The Bedan Community
From: Gerardo Ma. De Villa, OSB
Date: June 7, 2021

Re:  Visit of the Relic of 5t. Bede, June 10 - 15, 2021

Peace!

| am pleased to inform the Bedan Community that the Abbot of the Benedictine Community,
the Rt. Rev. Austin P. Cadiz, OSB, will be visiting the campus on Thursday, June 10, to bring
the relic of our patron, St. Bede the Venerable. The Benedictine Community in Manila will
join Father Abbot.

The relic will be enshrined at the main chapel for prayers and veneration from June 10 to 15.
| invite all on campus to attend the Conventual Mass of the Benedictine Community on
Thursday, June 10, at 10:00 AM. The Mass will be live-streamed from St. Benedict Chapel.

The Campus Ministry Office has prepared special acfivities for this religious and historic visit.
The infographic is posted on our school’s EB page for your information and guidance.

We thank God for this spiritual visit of our patron, St. Bede. May he intercede for us all.

Ut in omnibus glorificetur Deus
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